
	

1 March 2016 

 
Sales and Donation Results of the Good Hope Custom-designed Red Packets 
 
 
Dear Past Students & Friends, 
 
 
The GHSPSA is pleased to announce the sales and donation results of Good Hope custom-designed red packets, proceeds of which 
would go to the Re-development of Delia’s Wing. 
 
Total sales generated was HK$15,420. And total donation received was HK$8,820. 
 
We received orders from Canada and the States, and the last order was just sent out 2 days ago. Therefore, it is never too far, nor too 
late. Orders are still welcome while stock lasts. Donation has no bounds. Please email: info.ghspsa@gmail.com for details. 
 
Thank you very much again for your generous support. 
 
 
 
 
Joy and thanksgiving, 
  
Executive Committee 
Good Hope School Past Students Association 
 

 

 


